
Unless there is a calamity day, transportation will always be provided!  If your program is in 
session (except for calamity days) you are expected to attend.  
 
If your home school is not in session, you must still attend your tech program. Due to the high 
cost of gas, the following procedures will be followed: 
 
 If for any reason you will not be using school transportation please notify your 

transportation department.  Phone numbers are on our website under 
Transportation. 
 

 If you miss the bus that brings you to your program for any reason other than your 
home school bus got you there late - you will be responsible for finding your own 
transportation to your program.  Buses cannot be called to come back for one student 
 

 If you are not a daily bus rider but need to ride the bus for a brief period of time you 
must call transportation and set that up.   

 
On the first day of school a staff member will be outside to assist students who come through the 
Mayfield depot and will need to transfer to another bus to get to their program school.  Please note 
that all the buses will have the program name in the front window. If you cannot find your bus 
please immediately ask for assistance. 
 
 
 

 
 

 


